
IMPORTANT  NOTICE 

Suffolk County Council is proposing to build a major trunk road 

through Great Bealings.  The three proposed routes for the North 

Ipswich Bypass will all have a significant effect on this village and 

one of the three routes will dissect the village ( see Plan attached).  

The feeder roads are likely to considerably increase traffic 

through the heart of the village. This road is being planned for 

the relief of traffic congestion in Ipswich and to provide an 

alternative route for lorries using Felixstowe Docks when the 

Orwell Bridge is closed. 

 

                              PUBLIC  MEETING 

 On Friday 23rd August 2019 at 7.00pm Bealings Village Hall 

Great Bealings Parish Council have arranged an Extraordinary 

Meeting that will be open to the public to inform residents and to 

hear your views so that it can decide whether to support or 

oppose the proposals put forward by Suffolk County Council. 

We are inviting the Ward County Councillor Robin Vickery and a 

Suffolk County Council representative and also a representative 

of the STOP Campaign to attend. 

Further information can be obtained from the Consultation 

Document available from Suffolk County Council (at the various 

Consultation Venues as previously circulated) or online at 

www.ipswichnorthernroute.org.uk and from the STOP Campaign 

website at www.stopipswichnorthernbypass.co.uk and you are 

strongly recommended to do so.  If you do not have internet 

access and/or require more information please contact local 

Councillors Anthony Sheppard (Tel: 01473 735850) or Martin 

Cripps (Tel: 01473 738997). 

In view of the detrimental effect the proposed road could have on 

our village please attend if you can. 

Dee Knights 

Clerk to the Council 


